
Marina, Parks and Forestry Quarterly meeting 5-6-2025 

Forestry Report: 

 

 

 Caught up on street tree removals in early April (first time in several years) 

 Large backlog of ash that need pruning (170 - best when leaves are on) 

 Planted about 350 trees this Spring – will plant about 350 more this Fall 

 Currently have an open arborist position  

 Will be treating about 800 ash trees this summer (increased from 600 due to IRA grant) 

 120 stumps hired out to be done within a month (IRA grant) 

o 180 others to be done this summer 

 2 forestry seasonal staff start around the beginning of June 

 Will be completing a street tree planting site inventory for most of the southern half of the City 

this summer (IRA grant item) 


